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COMMUNITY NEWS & UPDATES

We wanted to inform you that Ms. Katie Johannes is no longer with our team. We appreciate her
contributions and wish her well in their future endeavors. To ensure we continue to provide you
exceptional service, moving forward, please direct any yard mowing and pest control requests to me
at martha.allred@huntcompanies.com. | will be happy to assist you with any questions or concerns.

School started!

Please remember to drive extra slow through the community as more children will be out getting on
and off the bus.

MAINTENANCE TIPS

Cold weather is coming, please remember to cover your outdoor faucet. Now
would be a good time to begin winterizing your home.

GOOD NEW STORY

Over the summer we welcomed 25 new families. Thank you for choosing to
call us home.

COMMUNITY TRASH SCHEDULE

Trash is every Wednesday, Recycling is every other Wednesday. Please have cans out by 5:00 Am.
Please remember that the lids must be able to shut, or you could be charged extra bag fees.

Leasing Office Contact Information
360-564-0400 FoLLow us on
& eastsoundrso@huntcompanies.com L& facebook

www.constitutionparkfamilyhousing.com

If you have already contacted our local Management and Housing office team and are not satisfied with the
outcome, or if you have words of praise to share, we encourage you to reach out to our senior management.
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